
October 7, 2019 

CDBG Closeout – Public Hearing Minutes 

 

 

A public hearing was held at 6 p.m. at Tipton City Hall to obtain citizen comments on the recent 

demolition project funded, in part, with Community Development Block Grant funds.  The project 

involved the demolition of 9 privately owned deteriorated housing units.  Patsy Reed, Tipton 

resident, commented that the city looked much better with the homes gone.  Mayor Lutz asked if 

there were any other comments; there were none. 

 

The public hearing closed at 6:35 p.m. 

 

 

 

___________________________________  

Jennifer Schmidt, City Clerk 


